From: Reifman, David
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 8:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: HACIA Banquet Confirmation Head Table Letter 

 

Steve - I attended this event in my official capacity.   Thank you 

David L. Reifman 

Commissioner 

City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development

121 North LaSalle Street Room 1000

Chicago, Illinois 60602

david.reifman@cityofchicago.org
(312) 744-9476

On Feb 16, 2016, at 9:06 AM, Neida Cintron <NCintron@haciaworks.org> wrote:
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Please note our new address/phone/fax:
______________________________________________________________________

Neida Cintron-Conde
Event Manager/Assistant to the Executive Director
Hispanic American Construction Industry Association (HACIA)  <image003.jpg>
650 W. Lake Street | Suite 415  | Chicago, IL 60661 
